7 October 2015

Dear Parent/Carer

| would like to remind you that the Year 7 Curriculum Information Evening will be held on Monday, 19
October from 6.00 — 7.00 pm. This is an opportunity for you to meet your child's teachers and see their
classrooms. The parent-teacher evening in January will be an opportunity to discuss issues; this really is
just a chance to put faces to names! If you have any specific queries then please ask to make an

appointment either with your child's tutor, or a specific teacher, at another time.

There is a circular route, which will hopefully save congestion. Your child will be given a copy of the route
with their starting point indicated.

If you are unable to attend, please let us know by completing the attached slip.

Yours sincerely

AGortey.

Mrs F Gormley
Deputy Headteacher, Curriculum

Year 7 Open Evening — Monday 19 October 2015

Please return completed slip to your form tutor asap.
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I/We will not be attending the Year 7 Open Evening on Monday 19 October at 6.00 pm.
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YEAR 7 CURRICULUM EVENING - 19 OCTOBER 2015. 6.00 - 7.00 PM
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